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Carol retires from St Winifreds Care Home

On Wednesday 22 March we said a fond farewell to our lovely Care Assistant Carol who has been a big part of our St

Winifreds Care Home family for 10 years.

We threw her a special party and presented her with cards, flowers and gifts, and she took time to have hugs and chats with our

residents and staff.

Everybody had some nibbles and we sang 'For she's a jolly good fellow' to her.

Wishing you a very happy retirement Carol, from all your friends at St Winifreds. We'll miss you!
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